
R & M Recycling of Adrian, LLC. 
2675 Treat Hwy 

Adrian, Ml49221 
{517) 263-9000 

Torch cutting of metal has always been done at a minimum, once a 
week at best for short periods of time after Dec. 20, 2016. Only on 
over sized steel that is too big to ship back to our Toledo facility. We 
were unaware of Rule 201-No Permit to Install (PTI) that went into 
effect Dec. 20, 2016. We are currently working on getting a sheer 
crane for this facility to remedy this violation by the end of the year. 

Our state license to buy scrap cars was effective 09/08/16. Auto 
bodies are purchased on a daily basis. I have already enrolled ELVS 
and will rec~ive a mercury buck within 10 business day from August, 
15, 2017. All fuel tanks are removed/emptied before entering the 
facility. We will be having a rack built for fluid removal (oil, coolant 
and Transmission fluid) and separate drums to hold each fluid type 
for proper disposal. We are hoping to have all fluid removal in place 
by 1 0/31/17. 

Burnlng cardboard boxes started mid July. We were told by the local 
fire department that it was ok to burn the way we had it set up. Until 
DEQ showed up we thought it was ok. We stopped all burning August 
10, 2017. All employees have been made aware that all burning is 
prohibited. 

Thank you 
George Cooke 
R&M Recycling of Adrian LLC 


